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Message from the
Future President!

Alpha Delta has recently completed our election
process. Here 1s a message from our future
President!

“Hello! My name 1s Aislinn Williams and I
have led as the VP Finance for the past year, and
[ am so excited to continue serving the Alpha
Delta Chapter. I feel so lucky to be surrounded
by these amazing women and I look forward to
continuing to learn more about myself and our
chapter over the next year!

Fall Recruitment

Alpha Delta participated in
an extremely successful fall
formal and informal
recruitment. We were able to
hold a safe and completely
in person recruitment
process in which we gave
bids to 46 amazing women
who we are thrilled to have a
part of our chapter.
Following recruitment, we
celebrated with a “Spice
Girls” themed bid day at our
chapter house with a DJ,
food, decorations, and a lot
of dancing!

Service for Sight
Profit Share

This November we partnered with
Falling Sky, a local eatery and
brewery to host a profit share and
raise money for Service for Sight.
We were more than pleased with
the turnout as many community
members, sisters, andour fellow
Greek community came to show
support. We were able to raise over
$500 in just a few hours.
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Dad’s Weekend

On the weekend of November
12th, we hosted our annual “Dad’s
Weekend”! We set up an event at
the local driving range and hosted

them at the chapter house for
dinner on Friday to give them all
an opportunity.to meet each other.
Saturday we were able to enjoy a

win with all of our dads at the
football game against Washington
State University!




Sister Spotlight
Mia Lopez

Girl Boss alert! Mia Lopez, a third year student and
member of Alpha Delta launched her very own
business this year as the co-founder of Waddle Meal
Plan. Waddle 1s an off campus meal plan that allows
parents and students to better budget their food
spending while also supporting local businesses.
They have about 20 merchants ranging from grocery
stores, fast food, to sit down restaurants. Alpha Delta
has even included Waddle as part of the weekend
meal plan for the members who live in the chapter
house. In the past year Mia won “New Venture of
the Year” and the “Rainmaker Grant”. We are so
proud of Mia!

Big Little Reveal

Member Class 21 finally received their
bigs this past week! We held an event at
the chapter house where all of MC 21
came to receive their baskets, all
containing socks and pajamas that they
were asked to put on. Their bigs hid
behind blankets and on a countdown,
dropped the blankets and revealed who
they were. This has been a tradition for
Alpha Delta for a while and returning
members were so excited to welcome
new people into their families!

Delta Geniuses

The Alpha Delta chapter 1s full of Delta
geniuses! Last spring we placed 4th overall
in grades against the other sororities on
campus with an average GPA of 3.47
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